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NUCLEAR STATION, GE-BWR
The enclose ' ym th wiss regulatory office
(F. Weehuizen) describes experience v are having with feedwater
spargers heir BWR at Muhleberg, and requests our advice on
this matter. This information may be interesting and useful to
you. I would appreciate your giving it your early attention and
sending me your recommendations, for advice
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March 8, 1974.
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Clifford K. Beck, Director
Office of Government Liaison -
Regulation
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